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WATER CONSERVATION REQUEST CONTINUES AND EXPANDS
The request to conserve water is in effectfor Waituku, Kahului, Kihei, Wailea, Makena, Maataea,

and Paia

WA1LUKU, MAUI, Hawai’i —The Department of Water Supply (DWS) requests that all consumers in
Wailuku, Kahului, Kihei, Wailea, Makena, Maalaea, and Paia areas conserve water due to damage to the
ground water source at lao tunnel and to the lao surface water intake.

The conservation request has been lifted for the Lahaina area as the Lahaina intake system for surface
water has been repaired and the Lahaina Water Treatment Plant is operating at normal levels.

The Department extends its appreciation to its customers for their cooperation and understanding.
Please call the 24-hour hotline at 270-7633 if a water-related problem occurs or if there are any
questions.
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